From: Executive Office <executiveoffice @armidale.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Monday, 6 February 2017 2:57 PM
To: pritreview
Subject: Submission - Armidale Regional Council

Good afternoon,

Armidale Regional Council wishes to provide a submission on the federal review into the Petroleum Resource Rent
Tax (PRRT).

Council supports a ‘Royalties for Regions’ approach as it enables investment in sustainable and liveable regional
communities.

Regards

Executive Office
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